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Dear Parents / Carers, 

MACMILLAN FUNDRASING - THE VIRTUAL BAKE OFF 

As you know, we would normally hold a coffee morning each September to help raise money for 

MacMillan.  Unfortunately, due to current Covid restrictions, we are unable to do this within school, but 

we would still like to try to do something to help. 

Along with the many cakes that are normally brought into school, we also normally invite the children to 

take part in a ‘Bake Off’. 

This year we would like to invite all families to take part in a ‘Virtual Bake Off’. 

We are asking families to create a ‘bake off’ entry at home and then send a photo of their creation into 

school.  You would then also have the cake to enjoy together at home! 

As normal, there will be prizes for winning entries from each key stage.  If your family have children in two 

different key stages, their entry will be part of each key stage competition.  They can, of course, do 

separate entries! 

We are asking for £2 per entry and we ask that photographs of all entries are posted into your child’s 

Google Classroom.  Again, if you have siblings and it is a family entry please post a picture on each child’s 

Google Classroom page.  Please pay all entry money to the Virtual Bake off via Eduspot.   

Alternatively, if you do not want to bake but would still like to donate to MacMillan please also do this via 

Eduspot.  You will receive a text with the link to pay 

We wanted to give a few weekends to be able to make creations, so the last day for entries to the 

competition will be Monday 12th October 2020. 

Please join us in showing our children that the little things we do can make a big difference to others. 

Thank you for all your help and support. 

Yours sincerely 

J Butterworth   A Quigg  

   

Headteacher   Deputy Headteacher   
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